
To the Manager of the Trainee Programme at ByrneWallace, 

My name is Taylor Fewer and I am applying for a position in the ByrneWallace 
Trainee Programme as advertised on your website and at the UCD Law Careers Fair.  
I am looking to join the intake of either 2020 or 2021.  I am interested in your firm 
due to its high standard in the practice areas of Corporate and Financial Regulation, 
amongst others.   I am also incredibly interested to join your team due to your 
commitment to employment diversity, your strong national and international 
presence and your community outreach work.   

I am an exceptionally motivated final year law student at UCD studying Pure Law.  
As a native of Canada, I bring a global mindset and a particularly strong fluency in 
the French language.  With a vastly creative background, I am adept at thinking 
outside the box, pushing my boundaries and taking on new challenges.  Having won 
two scholarships for my academics and commitment to being a well-rounded 
individual, one to attend high school and one to help attend UCD, I know what it 
takes to go above and beyond in service and this is an attribute I would bring to the 
firm of ByrneWallace.   

My previous experience as an intern at Dechert working in a highly specialised 
Finance and Funds Investment legal environment and multiple experiences serving 
as a sales associate has given me the relevant skills and knowledge that make me an 
ideal candidate.  From balancing school and my extra-curricular activities, I am very 
efficient at time and task management, quick and logical at decision making and 
being distinctly organized.  I do not fear challenges and welcome any opportunity 
for team work and discussion.    

As a Trainee at ByrneWallace I can offer you a focused and dedicated candidate, 
willing to put in the work and effort that it takes to be a strong representation of 
your firm.  I hope this application finds you well.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
me at the above email or mobile number.  I look forward to hearing back from you.   

Thank you for your consideration, 

Taylor Fewer

Manager of the Trainee 
Programme 
ByrneWallace 

88 Harcourt St, Saint Kevin's, 
Dublin, D02 DK18

Taylor Fewer 11 Drummartin Road 
Goatstown 
D14 

M  +353 87 4572240 

taylor.fewer@ucdconnect.ie 


